
 

 

ZOGLO’S INCREDIBLE FOOD FILES FIRST 
QUARTER FINANCIAL STATEMENTS OF 2022 
 

 
Toronto, ON – June 28, 2022 – Zoglo’s Incredible Food Corp. (CSE: ZOG) (FSE: 7UT) (“Zoglo’s” or the 
“Company”), a plant-based food company, announces that further to its news releases of May 9, 2022, May 30, 
2022, and June 16, 2022, it has filed the Company’s interim financial statements dated March 31, 2022, including 
the related management discussion and analysis, and CEO and CFO certifications. The Company is now current 
with its financial reporting with the BC and Ontario Securities Commissions. 
 
The Company’s Interim Financials are now publicly available on SEDAR (sedar.com). 
 
For a full breakdown of all Zoglo’s products and where they can be purchased, please visit the Company’s product 
section on its website. 
 
Subscribe to updates about Zoglo’s Incredible Food here: https://zoglos.com/  
 
ABOUT ZOGLO’S INCREDIBLE FOOD CORP.:      
 
Zoglo’s Incredible Food Corp. is a publicly-traded plant-based food company which offers nutrient-rich, plant-
based appetizers, veggies, and meat substitutes to fulfill consumers needs for all occasions and cooking 
requirements. The Company’s wholly-owned subsidiary, Zoglo’s Incredible Food Inc., currently offers 14 products 
through its Traditional Green Box product line and aims to offer 12 innovative products for the mainstream market 
through its new Zoglo’s Incredible Black Box product line. Over the past 25 years, Zoglo’s products have been in 
distribution in over 1,300 retail stores across Canada including Walmart, Shoppers Drug Mart, Sobeys and 
Loblaws, and has representation in the United States and Europe. The Company trades on the Canadian Securities 
Exchange under the ticker: ZOG and on the Frankfurt Stock Exchange under the ticker: 7UT. 
 
Visit our website and follow us on our social media channels: Facebook, Instagram, LinkedIn, Twitter.  
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